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AAA <scribba@internode.on.net>
Friday, January 22, 2010 9:03 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed changes to Leverage.

Dear Sir / Madam,

I have just been made aware of the

proposed changes to leveraging ratios in the Forex market.

As a forex trader, i find this absolutely ludicrous as does virtually
every other forex trader.

Why in the hell would you want to squeeze the life OUT of forex
trading when so much money is made from it and circulated as a result
of it.

If the people who dreamed up this idiotic proposal had half a brain,
they would realise that it is a stupid non constructive, non
productive concept.
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